
24:7 Greenwood Update 28th November 2021    

 

 
  

Youth Group Goals  

1. Have 30 young people attend youth group.   

2. To provide insight on the questions asked by the young people by different speakers.   

3. For the leaders to relate with the young people and strengthen their relationships with one another.   

4 . For us to continue building a relationship with the year 6s at Liwara.  

  

Goal Status   

Goal 1) Unfortunately we did not achieve 30 young people on Sunday, but we had 26 young people in 

attendance.   

Goal 2) This was done incredibly well by our speakers who were on a panel for our input. We had Lynn Lewis, 

our previous female youth minister at 24:7 Greenwood, Mario Borg, the Director of 24:7 and Charli Lill, a 

youth minister at 24:7 Servite. We were able to provide different insight by these speakers in answering many 

questions asked by the young people.  

Goal 3) This was achieved especially in our free time and games. In the free time we had a game of badminton 

which was awesome and our games were designed so that leaders were able to mingle with our young people.   

Goal 4) We were able to plan our next school visit for the Liwara Year 6s. We have also seen year 6s 

consistently coming to youth group as well as new faces each week.  

  

Youth Group Talk / Focus  

Last week we had a " Panel Night! Last Sunday was our last night answering questions from our Curly 

Questions box! As we were only able to answer a handful of questions this term out of the many we were asked 

we decided to end our term theme by having a panel of 3 diverse speakers to tackle the questions we had left. 

Our speakers - Lynn Lewis, Mario Borg and Charli Lill – did an amazing job at answering questions clearly and 

at the level of understanding of the group. The questions asked ranged from how to deal with bullying at school 

to how to have a faith even when you doubt God's existence.  

  

Next Youth Group Theme   

Next Youth Group we have our encounter night. We will start the night off with food and games. This night will 

wrap up our content for the term and will involve inviting a response from our young people. We will have an 

opportunity for adoration and reconciliation which is amazing especially for those young people who are not 

exposed to this often.  

  

This Past Week's Non-Youth Group Activities / Masses / External Involvement   
On Saturday, the 27th of November, many of our young people attended the Istand Conference run by the Youth 

Mission Team! This ran at Servite College from 9am - 9pm and focussed on fears within our life which hold us 



back from having a personal relationship with God. Our young people loved the workshops, games, food, 

activities and being around and meeting other young people their age.  

  

Parish/Newsletter Promotion  

24:7 Greenwood Youth Group.   

Sunday 6:30pm. All Saint's Catholic Church. Faith, food, friends, fun and surprises you won't want to miss!   

Call Georgia on 0458 197 685 for more information.    

     

God bless,    

Max and Georgia    

24:7 Greenwood Youth Ministers    

www.247youthministry.org   

 

http://www.247youthministry.org/

